
get their vaccines. I’m grateful to all the frontline health care

heroes who are helping with this monumental effort and getting

shots into arms, including mine.

As part of Phase Two, we are increasing vaccine allocations to

hot spot communities to reach individuals living in areas with

historic and ongoing high rates of death, hospitalization and

transmission. We have expanded the criteria for who can get a

vaccine to include education workers in Toronto and Peel hot

spots, and those who directly support students with special

needs. We are making steady progress in our fight against this

deadly virus and we will get to the other side of the pandemic.

We have received more vaccines from the Federal government,

with additional shipments promised over the coming days and

weeks. Now it’s up to all of us to get our shots. This is the best

way to protect yourselves from this deadly virus. When your

turn comes, I strongly urge everyone to book an appointment

to get your safe, Health Canada approved vaccine. It’s easy,

just visit Ontario.ca/covidvaccine or call 1-888-999-6488. We

have people on the phone who can help you in 300 languages.

We have come so far, but we need to continue to stay the

course. Over the next several weeks, please stay home unless

you need essentials or you can’t work from home, and continue

following the public health guidelines. By working together we

can keep everyone safe.”
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